
 
PURCHASING DIVISION 

ROOM 210 CITY HALL 

142 EAST MAIN STREET 

MERIDEN, CONNECTICUT 06450-8022 

 

   

ADAM B TULIN, MPA                                                                      PHONE 203-630-4115 
PURCHASING OFFICER     

                                                                               ADDENDUM #001 
 

        TO THE PROPOSAL FOR:    RFP023-29 – Senior Center Feasibility Study and 

Preliminary Design Services 

                                                                   

FOR:  City of Meriden  

  

RFP DUE DATE:    December 29, 2022 @ 1:00 PM January 5, 2023 @ 1:00PM 

 

The purpose of this Addendum is to notify interested respondents of a Non-Mandatory Site Visit and to update 

the RFP response date to January 5, 2023 @ 1:00PM. 

 

New RFP Response Date of January 5, 2023 @ 1:00PM. Please disregard any reference to any other 

response dates previously indicated in the RFP Package. 

 

There will be a Non-Mandatory site visit of the existing conditions at the current Senior Center location, at 22 

West Main Street, Meriden CT 06450, on December 22, 2022 at 10:00AM. Those interested in attending 

should park in the public lot across from the rear entrance of the building on Hanover Street, and meet at the 

rear entrance promptly at 10:00AM. This will be the only approved time for interested respondents to get an 

authorized tour of the facility. 

 

 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of all addenda in your Submission.  

 

RFP Delivery - Proposals may be dropped off prior to January 5, 2023 either in person or by courier service. At 

this time the City does not have the infrastructure to accept electronic proposals and therefore proposals will 

only be accepted as directed in the RFP documents.  

 

Please check the City of Meriden and State of Connecticut Department of Administrative Services Website 

often for updates. Due to the COVID19 virus, the schedule may need to be changed again because of the 

uncertainty of the current situation. 

  

 Adam B Tulin, MPA  

 Purchasing Officer  

 Dated:  December 19, 2022 


